
 
 

NOTICE 
 

BOROUGH OF STONINGTON 
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

 
THERE WILL NOT BE A REGULAR MEETING OF STONINGTON 

BOROUGH ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS IN  
 

JUNE 2013 
 

NO APPLICATIONS WERE RECEIVED. 
 
 
 

NOTICE REGARDING THE  
 

JULY 2013 
 

MEETING WILL BE POSTED ON THIS BULLETIN BOARD THE FIRST 
WEEK OF THE MONTH, AND SENT TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE ZONING 

BOARD OF APPEALS. 
 

   


